
Department of Philosophy                                                                                                                  
Assam University, Silchar

Notification

The PG Entrance Written Examination of the Department of Philosophy, Assam University, 
Silchar, will be held on 16th November, 2020, from 11 AM to 12 Noon (One Hour). The 
modalities of the Examination will be intimated to the applicants through the personal email IDs 
of each of the selected applicants who are appearing for the Entrance Test. 

In case the applicants have any urgent queries to make, please contact @ 8638194169, or send 
emails to munmunchakraborty58@gmail.com 

Dr. Pius V Thomas                                                                                                                               
Head I/C                                                                                                                                          
Department of Philosophy      
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